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Good afternoon, 
I hope this email finds you well. 
I have written to WCC and asked that they look closely from a road safety prospective at this 
application as this layby is sited on a busy road. There have been several accidents in this immediate 
vicinity. The public house is now a private dwelling house and I believe this is an inappropriate place 
for a food wagon to be placed. 
Kind regards 
Karen 
 
 
 

 
Councillor Karen May 
Belbroughton and Romsley District Ward Member 
Bromsgrove District Council 
Parkside 
Market Street 
Bromsgrove 
Worcestershire 
B618DA 
Email : k.may@bromsgrove.gov.uk 
Web :  www.bromsgrove.gov.uk 
Tel : 07818085140 
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